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SUBJECT:   DoD Workshop on Overseas Hazardous Waste Disposal and Readiness

In conjunction with the Defense Logistics Agency (DLA), we are pleased to sponsor the subject workshop on July 13-14, 2000, at Fort Belvoir, Virginia.

The workshop is for DoD personnel involved with some aspect of the complex system for transporting and disposing hazardous waste (HW) generated by DoD's operations overseas in a safe and environmentally sound manner.

The agenda will begin with an overview of how the current HW disposal system works overseas and traces key issues affecting DoD's ability to dispose of its waste across international boundaries.  Guest speakers representing the Environmental Protection Agency, the Department of State and other organizations will provide their unique perspectives and updates on the Basel Convention and related matters.  Individuals with first-hand experience will address the complications of HW disposal through the life cycle of contingency operations.  Participants will have an opportunity to join deliberations on meeting DoD’s future challenges in HW disposal overseas.

Please disseminate this announcement broadly – we would like to have representation from the various DoD communities (operations, environmental, logistics, etc.) engaged, either directly or indirectly, in overseas HW generation, handling, and disposal. Registration information and other details on the workshop are available on DENIX (www.denix.osd.mil) or on DLA’s environmental website (www.caae.hq.dla.mil). 

If you have questions on this matter, please contact Ms. Karen Moran, DLA, at (703) 767-6237 or Mr. Eric Spillman, ODUSD(ES)EQ, at (703) 604-1732.
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	Sherri W. Goodman
Deputy Under Secretary of Defense
(Environmental Security) 


cc:
ACSIM, AF/IL, CNO (N4), HQ MC(I&L)
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